
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
700 University Avenue,  Toronto, Ontario   M5G 1X6                                                                  Tel: 416-592-3326     Fax: 416-592-8519 
                      colin.anderson@opg.com 
  
 
 

May 14,  2014 
 
 
VIA RESS AND COURIER 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2013-0321 – 2014/15 Payment Amounts Application – Darlington 
Refurbishment Project Attachments 
 
Please find enclosed updated and new attachments to Exhibit D2-2-1, OPG’s 
Darlington Refurbishment Project.  Also included is a minor correction to page 18 of the 
Darlington Refurbishment Project Business Case Summary, found at Ex. D2-2-1, 
Attachment 5. 
 
Attachments 6-5, 6-6 and 6-7 are updates to existing attachments in the filing.  
Attachments 7-4 and 7-5 are new attachments that were referenced in OPG’s original 
filing as “To be filed later”. 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
[Original signed by] 
 
 
Colin Anderson 
 
 
Attach 
 
cc:   Charles Keizer (Torys) via email 
 Crawford Smith (Torys) via email 
 Carlton Mathias  via email 

Intervenors of record  (letter only) 

Colin Anderson 
Director 
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